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NOTICE  OF  CANCELLED  REGULAR  MEETING

OF  THE

LAN[)  USE  SUBCOMMITTEE

NOTICE  IS  HEREBY  GIVEN  that  the  Regular  Meeting  of the  Land  Use

Subcommittee,  scheduled  to be held  on the  13th  day  of  June  2024,  at 3:00  p.m.,  HAS

BEEN  CANCELLED.

THE  NEXT  REGULAR  SCHEDULED  MEETING  will  be on the  1 1th  day  of  July  2024,

at 3:00  p.m.  in the  Executive  Conference  Room  3A,  610  Foster  City  Boulevard,  3rd Floor,

Foster  City,  CA  94404.

Sofia  Mangalam,  Community  Development

Director

Staff  Liaison

Dated  and Posted:  May  28,  2024


